
Lydia Grant <stncpresidentgrant@gmail.com> 
Sun 7/11/2021 11:40 AM 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Karen Perdue <karen.perdue.stnc@gmail.com> 

Date: Sat, Jun 12, 2021, 4:41 PM 

Subject: 

To: <presidentgrant@stnc.org>, <stncpresidentgrant@gmail.com> 

 

 

Dear President Ms. Grant, 

 

Please consider my request herein for consideration for the vacated position of 2nd VP, 

Outreach. Since the beginning of my term with the STNC, I have diligently attended as many 

meetings as possible, completed my training promptly and have  read voraciously to gain 

information to successfully serve our community. 

 

My work history includes many years as Event Coordinator in addition to administrator 

duties.  I am presently retired. 

 

I believe my acquired skills in promoting events and providing information will serve nicely 

with the Outreach needed in our community.  I have many ideas to promote our 

service clubs, schools, National Night Out, and to secure equipment for Movies In The Park, 

and other efforts voiced by stakeholders. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Karen Perdue 
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